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February 5, 2023

RE: W Rd. and Anderson Pike Stop Signs
Dear Walden residents, friends, and mountain neighbors,

Public safety concerns have been brought to my attention regarding the proposed stop
signs on Anderson Pike. The concerns are that the stop signs may have unintended
consequences, including possible accidents.

Therefore, the Town of Walden will not install the stop signs as planned. We will consult
with Walden and Hamilton County engineers, re-evaluate other traffic calming
measures, and gather additional input from our residents.

Thank you to everyone who reached out to Walden and expressed their concerns. This is

how local government works best, communication and conversation; | appreciate your
help!
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